
Public Announcement 

OPPORTUNITY TO JOIN THE  
CONTRA COSTA RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Are you passionate about agriculture, natural resource stewardship and 
watershed conservation in Contra Costa County?  Now is your chance to make 

a meaningful impact in your county.   

The Contra Costa Resource Conservation District (CCRCD) is seeking a dedicated 
community member to fill an open seat on our Board of Directors, with a term running 
through November 30, 2028.  CCRCD is a state legislated special district with a mission to 
inspire, support and educate conservation efforts protecting the natural beauty and resources 
in our county.   

Eligibility Requirements: (as stipulated by Division 9 of the CA Public Resources 
Code) 

 Be registered to vote in California and;
 Reside within the County and;
 Either own real property in the county

o Or have served for two years or more as a CCRCD Associate director
or

o Be a designated agent of a resident landowner within the County.

Key Details: 
 Deadline to apply:  Friday, August 29, 2025 by 5:00 p.m.
 How to apply:

o By mail at:  2001 Clayton Road, Ste. 200, Concord, CA  94520-2405
Or

o Email:  Patty Pell at ppell@ccrcd.org
 Application Forms:  Available at:  Application-for-Appointive-bodies

 We are also welcoming applications for Associate Director positions, which have no 
deadline and offer valuable experience in local conservation governance.   

Visit www.ccrcd.org for additional information or reach out to Patty Pell at 
ppell@ccrcd.org with any questions. 

https://www.contracosta.ca.gov/DocumentCenter/View/6433/Application-for-Appointive-bodies



